
ROOM PARENT VOLUNTEER SIGN-UP SHEET 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are looking for two Room Parent Volunteers for each classroom. There are several things we try to 
do for our teachers during the school year to show our appreciation, and your help is needed to be able 
to coordinate each classroom. Here is a suggested breakout for the split of the room moms: 
 
CO-ROOM MOM A: 

• Coordinate Teacher Breakfasts. Each classroom is assigned up to 2 days of the year, and 
parents bring breakfast for all of The Little School teachers and staff.   

• Coordinate Classroom Holiday Parties (via Sign Up Genius) 
• Coordinate Mom’s Night Outs and Play dates 

 
CO-ROOM MOM B: 

• Coordinate Christmas and end-of-year Teacher Gifts 
• Coordinate Teacher Birthday Gifts 
• Ensure coverage on Daily Classroom Snacks (if electronic, please print and give a hard copy to 

Candice) 
• Check classroom allergies and remind class for snacks and parties 
• Help coordinate volunteers for classroom readings 

 
Please sign up below if you would like to volunteer and return the form by Friday, June 30th to The 
Little School office. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have at laurenfgwin@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you, 
Lauren Gwin, Room Parent Coordinator 

 

 

I would like to be a Room Parent Volunteer: 

Your Name       Phone 

Child’s Name       Classroom Number 

Email 
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